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Hello residents, families & friends here is our March Newsletter. 

We hope you are all well…… 
We will be looking to get outside as much as possible once the 

weather warms up now that Spring is here…… 
Hopefully we will be able to have entertainment back in to the 
home & weather permitting for outside entertainment family 

members will be able to join their loved ones again. 
Covid-19 

We are now open again ……..we are still being very cautious at 
this time & request that all visitors complete a LFD test before 

entering our home. PPE is still required during visits. We are still 
continuing our visits through the appointment system so please 
call the office to book in. Loved ones are now able to go out but 

we ask you to be mindful & avoid crowded areas. 
Thank you for your patience & understanding. 

Renovations  
Our gardens are currently undergoing maintenance…… 

Sarah Hanson (a member of the team) has put in many hours 
already getting our grounds summer ready……We like to spend 

as much time outside as we can during the warmer months 
getting in the fresh air & vitamin D. 

Our maintenance team have completely transformed the front 
of our home…….We think it looks wonderful 

 
Reviews 

Again please could we ask anyone with a connection to our 
residents/home to submit a review on our home.  

We use several platforms for reviews which help others to find a 
new home for themselves or loved ones. If you would like to 
submit a review on our home please do so via our Facebook 

page, Google reviews or Carehome.co.uk. Alternatively you can 
pick up a “Review Us” form for the Carehome.co.uk. Those who 

have already submitted reviews previously can do so again. 
Welcome New Team Members 

This month we have welcomed new team member Vicky 
Dobson who has joined our fabulous Night Care Team. We hope 

you will be very happy in your new job. 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to 

welcome new residents to their new home. 
We hope you will be very happy with us at 

Orchard Court. If there is anything you require 
please let us know…. our team are more than 

happy to help 

 
There is still time to donate those Easter 

Eggs….. 
We are collecting eggs for our Easter 

basket so that each of our lovely 
residents receive an Easter gift……Please 

hand to a member of staff should you 
wish to make a donation. Again thank 

you for your support & kindness to our 
home 

April 8th-Mary Davey 
April-13th-Betty Shardlow 

April 17th-Margaret Knudsen 
April 18th-Verna Braithwaite 



  

 
1st April-April Fool’s Day 

7th April-World Health Day 
15th April-Good Friday 

17th April-Easter Sunday 
18th April-Easter Monday 

22nd April-London Marathon/Earth Day 
23rd April-St George’s Day 

 






